Draft CEPP minutes from meeting on 10/22/14
Present: Bill Lewis (chair), Beau Breslin, Rochelle Calhoun, April Bernard, Amy Frappier, Sarah Goodwin, Renee Schapiro, Charles Tetelman, Peter von Allmen (scribe).
Guest: hope Casto, chair of CEPP CSMP subcommittee 
1. Minutes of 10/15 approved
2. Ongoing business:
a. Operating code approved with minor revisions.
b. Materials related to the work of CEPP and middle States working groups are in the process of being collected and organized in a central online location for easy access.
c. The committee discussed a question from FEC on whether CEPP could accomplish its work with one or two fewer members.
d. We held a brief discussion on the process of moving the current curricular reform models forward and presenting them to faculty for discussion.  There was significant support for presenting both models but taking additional time to hone details in advance of doing so.
e. Update from CSMP chair Hope Casto on the review of MALS at Skidmore.
i. [bookmark: _GoBack]Data collection.  CSMP has collected survey data from faculty, students and alumni, held interviews with faculty and staff, gathered financial and enrollment data and information on similar programs at other institutions.

CEPP asked for additional information on time to completion and completion rates.

ii. Timeline update:  CEPP will have CSMP’s report in time for the January retreat.
iii. CSMP chair requested input from CEPP on managing the non-voting member status of one committee member with respect to the recommendation process.

Respectfully submitted,
Peter von Allmen

